
Foothills Music Teachers Association 

General Membership Meeting Minutes April 15, 2015 

Bear Valley Church 

 

President Kathy Hammer, NCTM called the meeting to order at 9:30 AM. 

 

Today’s agenda and minutes from the February 18, 2015 meeting were approved.   

 

Treasurer, Gary Bishop reported balances of:  Checking, $4242.82; Savings, $9547.40; 

and Scholarship Savings, $5820.30.  Achievement Day income for 2015 was $1025.54.  

Sonatina Festival income was $590.38.   

 

Next month’s meeting on May 20
th

, 2015 will be held at Bear Valley Church.  The 

meeting will begin at 9:30 with breakfast followed by the Teacher Musicale.  Bring fruit 

to contribute to a fruit salad.  Let Laura Rogers know if you would like to play that day.   

 

Membership, Elaine Van Dellen reminded members to renew online by June 30
th

 in order 

to be included in the directory and avoid late fees for upcoming events.   

 

The first place winner of this year’s Sonatina Festival was Danielle Morin, student of 

Christelle Menth.  Second place winner was Ilinca Birlea, student of Natalia Sim.   

 

Officers for 2015-2016 were elected as follows:  President, Elaine Van Dellen, NCTM; 

Vice President Programs, Laura Rogers; Vice President Membership, Robin Braun; Vice 

President Publicity, Laura Trefethen; Secretary, Carol Williams; and Treasurer, Elinore 

Quander, NCTM.  

 

September 12, 2015 has been chosen as the tentative date for FMTA’s 40
th

 Anniversary 

Celebration.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00.   

 

Carol Williams, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


